
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

We had a super visit to Enginuity this week the children really enjoyed  

making their buggies and testing them out to see which could travel the 

furthest.  Well done to the winning team from Class 2, you had fabulous  

design ideas. 

Thank you to everyone for making such an effort with big pedal, please keep it going for 

next week—every cycle, scoot and walk (including supporters!) counts towards our  school 

total.   

It was also good to see Reverend Zoe  and her helpers in school this week . The children 

were busy learning some favourite Easter songs. 

I look forward to seeing you all at Parent Consultations evening on Tuesday.  I will be 

available if you need to follow up anything  about your child’. 

Happy Mother’s Day 

Jenny Griffiths 

                        

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

01952 386390  A2033@taw.org.uk www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 

NEWSLETTER 

26 
MARCH 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who is celebrating their birthday 

this week.  

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

We had a thoroughly enjoyable trip to Enginuity on 

Monday . In teams, we designed a racing buggy to 

compete in a Grand Prix. The design objectives were to go 

far, go straight and to look good. We  were so proud  of all 

our vehicles. There was good team spirit and lots of 

encouragement for  all teams  

Our Sponsored Swim was also successful and all pupils 

achieved or exceeded their targets. Well done everyone ! 

 

 

What a wonderful trip we had on Monday! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed experimenting with the different 

exhibits in the museum. Our challenge was to make the 

fastest buggy using the force of gravity and the children 

worked in groups collaboratively to design and make 

their buggy. The winning buggy travelled an amazing 7 

ms 50cms, well done Flames of Thunder! In science we 

have planted a bean seed in different conditions and we 

are going to monitor it’s growth over the next few weeks.   

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today. 

MATHLETICS 

SILVER AWARD    BRONZE AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Monday 25th March –start of Big Pedal Week 

 Tuesday 2nd April—Parent Consultation afternoon/evening 

 

 

 

 Friday 5th April—Mufti Day, please bring £2 or an Easter 

Egg for Friends of School 

 Thursday 11
th
 April—FoS Easter Fair 

 Friday 12th April—last day of term 

 Monday 29th April—first day of the Summer term 

ENGINUITY TRIP — 25 MARCH 2019 

Children really enjoyed the school visit to Enginuity. The focus of the afternoon was 

forces and mechanisms. Children investigated the main exhibits that related to the main 

focus. There was a fun interactive demonstration to develop an understanding of a 

variety of forces including gravitational attraction, friction, air resistance, lift and thrust. 

They then followed a design brief to make a buggy racer. Finally children got to race their 

vehicles to see which would go the furthest. We have added pictures from the day to 

class pages and the school gallery of our website.   

NEW MENU 

Your child will have brought home a copy of our new menu, effective from                      

29 April, today. Please also be aware that from Monday 1st April, all sandwich bar 

sandwiches will be on 50/50 bread so there will no longer be a brown 

or white option.  

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—SUMMER TERM 

When we return to school in late April it will be the start of the Summer Term and new 

booking forms and payment will be needed for all after school clubs.  Registration forms 

are attached to this email, please complete one for any club you would like your child to 

attend next term and return it, with payment, to one of the class letterboxes.  Thank you.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL - MOTHERS’S DAY SALE EVENT 

Thank you to Friends of School for arranging the Mothers’ Day Sale this week. Thank 

you to all the parents that supported the event to help to raise funds for the school.  

Please see the attached poster with information about the Fizz tasting event in June.   

 

 
POTATO GROWING COMPETITION  - NEWPORT SHOW 

We are set to compete again in the local Newport Show Potato growing competition and 

we are hoping to maintain our record to be the best school potato growers in the area. Our 

potatoes have been chitting for the last couple of weeks and today we finally got to plant 

them. Over the next few weeks a group of children will nurture them and help them to grow.  

 

 

Congratulations this 

week to the Blue Team 

for winning the weekly 

Team Award. The 

children enjoyed the 

sunshine and playing 

with their new Polydrons 

from the Friends of 

School. 


